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Monday 28th April 2025 
 

Dear Parents/carers 

 
We are delighted to invite parents to come to our Forest School shared lesson on:  

 
Friday 23rd May 8:45 am  -10 am  

 
Please note the change of date to the shared lesson information published on the welcome back 

letter due to a change of session for Forest School.   
 

As part of our topic looking at plants and growing, we would love parents to come into Forest School with 
us to enjoy exploring the outside area. We will have different stations where you can engage with all 
things outdoors and we will be planting sunflowers as well.  
 
The shared lesson will take place in our Forest School, so please come to the session in clothes that you 
don’t mind getting dirty. It would also be helpful to make sure that you are wearing appropriate footwear. 
Please come to the door where you usually drop the children off in the morning. We regret that we 
cannot accommodate siblings. We will be taking photographs of the shared lesson and uploading onto 
Google classroom so if anyone is unable to attend, they will still be able to see the exciting things we get 
up to. 
 
If you require any further information or clarification regarding this lesson, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. We are excited to see you for our shared 
lesson. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Kelly Guntrip 
Reception Teacher. 
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